
History & Geography: 

This term our topic will be ‘The Victorians’. Children will 
learn about the Victorian era and make comparisons 

between their own lives and the lives of those children 
who lived in the past. 

 
  

 

 
Welcome back! We are really looking forward to embarking on our Year 6 

journey. We have planned lots of exciting and practical lessons this year for 

the children! 

 

Y6 School Day: 8.40 am (entry) to 3.15pm  

 

Staff: Miss Bennett, Mr. Robinson, Mrs Whitby & Miss Crowther. 
 

English: 
 

‘Street Child’ is our Class Text 
which we will be reading every 

morning on a Tuesday – 
Thursday. Children are very 
skilled at using their VIPERS 
reading skills to help them 

answer questions. 
 

 On a Friday, children will 
complete a reading 

comprehension to help apply 
their VIPERS skills to unfamiliar 

texts.  

P.E. 

All children will need to ensure that their P.E. kit is in 

school at all times as there will be 2 weekly P.E. 

sessions. These sessions could be indoors or outdoors 

so appropriate clothing needs to be included for 

example: green t-shirt, plain black shorts and joggers, 

plain black hoodie/jumper, suitable shoes, spare pair 

of socks.  

P.E. days are Tuesday & Friday this term. 

Maths: 

Over the next few weeks in Maths children will be 

recapping core concepts of number and place value.  

 

Our approach in Maths begins at a concrete level, 

moves on to a pictoral visualisation and concludes 

with abstract reasoning. 

 

 

 

 

Home Learning: 

Read for the Stars 

We are off to a great start with our ‘Read for the 

stars’ challenge in Year 6! Who will reach the sun 

first? 

 Please continue to encourage your child to read at 

home every night and write in their reading record. 

Spellings and times tables will be handed out weekly 

to pupils and it is important that spellings are 

practised at home.  

If you feel you’d like to do some additional home 

learning, login details for Reading Plus (a web based 

reading app) and SATs companion (a web based 

learning app) will be stuck in the front of every child’s 

reading record. 

 

 
Uniform: 

School Uniform: Children should have white 

shirts/polo shirts, green jumper/cardigan, grey/black 

trousers, skirt or pinafores. If wearing leggings, they 

must be covered by a skirt or pinafore. Footwear 

must be black shoes or plain black trainers. If earrings 

are worn, they must be studs. Thank you for your 

support with this. 


